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 Belinda and Mark 

Wakefield

OBJEMPER2014/6620/P 07/12/2014  10:55:27 We are writing to object to the proposal as currently detailed in this application. 

The Fruit Bowl which occupies the street level should not be pushed out at the expense of a burrito bar. 

It is a valued asset to the community, both for residents and visitors. We need local shops in the 

Kentish Town Road and there are many takeaways, etc. already. Local shops are the heart of the 

community.

Wahaca will have adequate space to have a restaurant at the currently empty first floor level. 

We object to the change of use at street level and urge the council to refuse the application unless TfL 

and Wahaca revise their plans to include the Fruit Bowl in its current location. That way we retain what 

is a well loved and used local shop as well as gaining a restaurant. 

Please let us know of the committee date.

15 Evangelist 

Road
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